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The SPACES II Newsletter welcomes short news, 

announcements and articles from all SPACES II projects, 

associates and stakeholders.  

We held one of our main events, the SPACES II Midterm 

Meeting, virtually last month.  With over 120 participants, 

opened by ministry keynotes from Namibia, South Africa and 

Germany, we enjoyed a day of intensive discussions ranging 

from the impacts of Covid-19 to the science-policy interface. 

Some reflections on the meeting, regarding especially the 

future perspectives of SPACES collaborations, can be found 

within this issue.  

You can also read the SALLnet teamôs report of the first 

online course of the SPACES II training programme on page 

6. Furthermore, check out some research highlights from our 

SASSCAL partners, as well as an invitation to a new virtual 

climate lecture series hosted by ACCESS.  

The publications section that highlights recent research 

papers has turned out to be popular, and will become a 

permanent feature in future issues. Please keep further ideas 

and suggestions coming. 

Thanks for your contributions and enjoy reading! 

Mari Bieri (SPACES II Board/External Communications) 

Welcome to our fourth Newsletter! 
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